
St Mark’s C.E. Primary School 
& Little Lions’ Nursery 

 

 

 

  
  

01942 748618 
 

Enquiries@admin.saintmarks.wigan.sch.uk 
 

www.saintmarks.wigan.sch.uk 
 

/StMarksCEPrimarySchool 
 

@StMarksCEWigan 
 

Alexandra Street,  
Wigan 
Newtown,  
WN5 9DS 
 

Headteacher Mrs K Ferguson 
 

 

Friday 14th October 2022 
 
 

 
Once again, we have had another busy and wonderful week at St Mark's!  
 
It was absolutely fantastic to welcome you all back into school on Wednesday for Parent 
Consultation Evening.  
 
This week Little Lions have been enjoying the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
and learning all about words that describe size.  
 
Reception have been thinking about where they live and creating large scale artwork of 
their homes. In Year 1 and 2 the children loved their trip to Southport and are excited to 
write their recount of their experience. In Year 3 and 4, the children have been 
scientists, investigating electricity and making complete and incomplete circuits. Year 5 
and 6 have finished their wonderful writing about the Lake District and are learning all 
about rivers and how they change.  
 
On Thursday we were delighted to get back to St Mark's church for the first time in a 
long time. The children were exceptionally well behaved, and took part in a Harvest 
service led by rev. Will and the Ethos Team. We can't wait to go back to church again 
soon!  
 
Next week we have another busy week, don't forget we break up for half term on Friday 
21st at the usual time and return to school on Monday 31st October.  
 
I hope you all have a fantastic weekend! 
 
Mrs K A Ferguson 
 


